
Financial Aid Consultation Request 

Date: [Insert Date] 

Dear [Student's Name], 

We are pleased to inform you that you are eligible to return to [University/College Name] for the 

upcoming academic year. As a returning student, we want to ensure that you have all the 

necessary resources and information regarding your financial aid options. 

We highly encourage you to schedule a consultation with our Financial Aid Office to discuss 

your eligibility, application process, and any other questions you might have. Our team is here to 

assist you in navigating your financial aid opportunities and ensuring that you have the support 

you need to succeed academically. 

Please reach out to us to set up an appointment at your earliest convenience. You can contact us 

via email at [Email Address] or call us at [Phone Number]. We look forward to helping you 

maximize your financial aid package. 

Thank you, and we wish you all the best as you prepare for your return to [University/College 

Name]. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Title] 

[University/College Name] 

[Contact Information] 


